
Morning Announcements 
Monday, Oct. 27, 2014 

 
1. RLHS will be hosting a Blood Drive on Wednesday from 1”00-3:30 p.m.  There is a sign-up 

sheet on the office counter if you are interested in giving blood.  16 year olds need to have a 
permission slip signed by a parent in order to give blood. 

2. Teachers:  Please count students dressed up for Mummy Monday at this time and submit your 
numbers using the form emailed to you. 

3. Congratulations to all students who contributed to the Breast Cancer Awareness activities last 
week.  RLHS raised over $350 from the Penny War alone!  Final totals of all money raised will 
be announced later this week.  Here are the results of penny war:  in last place were the 
Freshmen with -2557.  Freshmen contributed the most pennies of all classes, but also had 
their buckets filled with the most silver and bills.  In 3rd place were the Juniors with -2383.  The 
2nd place class was Sophomores with -1273, and the penny war winners were the Seniors with 
-875.  Congratulations Seniors! 

4. Congratulations to Erin Probst on winning the tie dye blanket in last week’s drawing. 
5. This week, student council is sponsoring dress-up days to celebrate Halloween.  Tuesday is 

Black and Orange Day.  Wednesday is Halloween Costume Day.  Students dressing up will 
earn points towards their class’s point total for the year.  On Wednesday, prizes will be 
awarded for the best and most creative costumes! 

6. The Halloween commons decorating contest is still going on.  Any student may decorate for 
their class.  Students may decorate before school, during enrichment, and after school until 4 
p.m.  Those decorating during enrichment must first report to their study hall teacher for 
attendance, and then may report to the commons.  Decorations must not interfere with normal 
commons activities such as lunch.  Some construction paper, fishing line, and basic supplies 
will be provided, but classes must bring in any wanted materials.  Judging will take place after 
enrichment on Wednesday.   

7. There will be a meeting for all potential girls basketball players in Mr. Wudi’s room during 
Enrichment Study Hall tomorrow. 

8. Congratulations to the following students for being selected for membership into the Rib Lake 
High School National Honor Society:  Brooke Buehler, Emily Colson, Regan Dobbs, Nick 
Eisner, Moriah Hopkins, Kyle Matyka, Tiffany Peterson, Mariah Thums, and Zoe Reissner. 

9. There are no band lessons this morning. 
 
LUNCH       
Chicken Nuggets 
Mashed Potatoes 
Corn 
Mixed Fruit 
Dinner Roll 


